
Glassboro Public Schools 

 
MEMO 

____________________________________ 
Date: September 30, 2019 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools  

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer    

 

Re: Action Item 

       October 16, 2019 Board Meeting 

____________________________________ 
Recommend board approval for the Harassment, Bullying, and Intimidation School Self-

Assessment for determining grades under the Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights from July 1, 2018-

June 30, 2019.  Please see the individual self-assessments completed by each school. 


